
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,   
 
Recognising positive contributions within school is key to developing a strong sense of 
community at All Saints. We acknowledge the importance of praise and reward, and we seek 
to celebrate our pupils’ successes inside and outside of the classroom. In the last term, our 
Celebration of Conduct has awarded 350+ pupils their bronze, silver or gold badges, which 
we are delighted to see. We want to continue to reward our pupils who are following the All 
Saints Way by sending invitations to our end of year reward trips, which will take place in the 
Autumn term.  
 
As a reward for the hard work and resilience our pupils have displayed this year, we would 
like to invite pupils to come with us on 19th October 2023 to our Key Stage Three and Key 
Stage Four trips. Pupils will be given the opportunity to join us at Chester Zoo (years 7&8) and 
Alton Towers (years 9&10). A further letter will follow with additional details, including times 
and cost.  
 
We encourage pupils to aspire not to have more, but to be more, and believe that all pupils 
should be entitled to a new beginning at the start of each half term to emphasise the 
importance of individual growth and personal development. We look to celebrate all pupils 
who have achieved the highest expectations that we have for them at All Saints during the 
current half term.  
 
Pupils will be invited to our end of year trip if they have achieved the following during this half 
term:  
 

• Attendance above 97%;  
• Received 35+ conduct points;  
• Meet the All Saints Way;  
• Excellent punctuality at school.  

 
As a Catholic community, we recognise and understand the pressures families may face 
during the current cost of living crisis. Therefore, we intend to contribute to the cost of the trip 
to make it more accessible for all.  
 
We hope that all our pupils who have met our criteria will take the opportunity to celebrate 
their successes with us.  
 
Yours sincerely  

  
 
 

Miss Fox  


